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Responsive Technology Partners Attends 2024 Greater Vidalia Chamber’s©  
Annual Legislative Luncheon 

 
Vidalia GA, January 4, 2024 — The Greater Vidalia® Chamber held this year's 
Legislative Luncheon at the First Baptist Church of Lyons on Wednesday January 4th. 
Held annually in January, the Legislative Luncheon allows members to hear what 
elected officials are focusing on for the coming year. Members are given the opportunity 
to submit questions about issues that may impact their business. 
 
Elected officials Leesa Hagan, State Representative; Bruce Thompson, Georgia Labor 
Commissioner; and Blake Tillery, State Senator attended the event as speakers. A vital 
topic that all speakers touched on were the state-wide concerns with our current 
workforce. 
 

 
State Senator Blake Tillery 

 
This gathering included the Greater Vidalia® Chamber team and board members, sponsors, as 
well as local attendees, including Responsive Technology Partners, an IT Support provider with 
offices in Vidalia and Metter Georgia. Executive Leadership Team members CEO Steven 
McComas, President of Georgia Alex Muzafarov, and CRO Tom Glover were among the guests. 
 
“Events like this are good,” said Tom Glover, CRO of Responsive Technology Partners. 
“From our perspective it’s beneficial to see what’s happening in our state legislature, it’s 
important. More specifically, it’s important for us to understand where their minds are 
and what the challenges that they face are. Helping them with those challenges is 
critical to our development as a state.” 
 



 
 

(L-R:  Alex Muzafarov, President, Georgia; Tom Glover, CRO; Steven McComas, MPA, MBA, CPA, CGMA and CEO) 
 

"Our Greater Vidalia Chamber of Commerce© continues to meet the needs of the region's 
small business community, which is the backbone for the State of Georgia's national ranking as 
the #1 place to engage in business in the United States. We are again pleased and honored to 
be a material supporter of our Chamber's programs, such as the kick-off to the 2024 Greater 
Vidalia Chamber of Commerce Legislative Luncheon held on January 4, 2024,” said Steven 
McComas, CEO of Responsive Technology Partners. 
 
“Responsive Technology Partners' humble beginnings were in 2017 with 3 employees at 
our first location in the City of Vidalia, Georgia. Since then, Responsive Technology 
Partners has been operating in five states, in nine offices with over eighty professionals, 
ranking us for the fourth consecutive year in the top 500 fastest-growing private 
companies per Inc. 5000. Without the support of our Greater Vidalia Chamber and our 
rural community, we would not have been able to launch to this level.  Creation of jobs and 
capital expenditure investments by Responsive Technology Partners in the region are the 
dividends of our success.” said Mr. McComas. 
 
 


